
Get your child’s yearly 
physical examination by: 

October 15th

This applies to all students 
enrolling in CPS for the first time 
and students who are entering 
pre-k, kindergarten, sixth grade, 
and ninth grade.

Get your child’s vision 
examination by:  

October 15th

This applies to students who 
are entering kindergarten or any 
student who is entering CPS for 
the first time at any grade level.

Get your child’s dental 
examination by:  

May 15th

This applies to students in 
kindergarten, second grade, 
sixth grade, and ninth grade.

Immunizations Requirement
Immunizations against the following diseases are required at a student’s time of 
enrollment or no later than October 15th (unless an Illinois Certificate of Religious 
Exemption Form is received). Failure to do so can result in their being temporarily 
excluded from school until the child is documented as meeting the state's 
minimum health requirements.

Submit your child’s Asthma Action Plan or any other medical plan at the time of registration. 
Updated physician orders are required annually or with any change to the health plan.

• Diphtheria, Pertussis, and Tetanus (DTaP/Tdap)
• Polio (IPV)
• Measles, Mumps, and Rubella (MMR)
• Haemophilus influenzae, type B (Hib)

• Invasive Pneumococcal Disease (PCV)
• Hepatitis B (Hep B)
• Varicella (VAR; Chickenpox)
• Meningococcal Disease (MenACWY; MCV4)

Wellness 
Check

For all of your health and wellness questions, contact the Healthy CPS 
Hotline at 773-553-KIDS (5437). You can also use the following contacts 
for specific health related questions listed below:

Suspected disease related outbreaks, call the Healthy CPS Hotline

Medicaid (health insurance), SNAP (food benefits), or TANF 
(temporary cash assistance support, visit CPS.EDU/CFBU

Health requirements for school attendance, email 
schoolhealth@cps.edu
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https://www.cps.edu/services-and-supports/health-and-wellness/medical-food-benefits/

